
Appeals Process for Non-Selected Students 
Selection to National Honor Society is not guaranteed. It is very disappointing not to be 

selected. If a student believes that there has been a technical mistake in his or her decision, the 
student has 10 days to submit a formal letter to the advisor requesting that the decision be 
reviewed. The student is the only person who can appeal the decision. Parents cannot appeal 
the decision. In this letter the student must provide a concrete reason for the review. The appeal 
may or may not be considered. It is up to the discretion of the principal to reconvene the Faculty 
Council.  

If the appeal is to be considered, the advisor will reconvene the council and advocate for 
the student. The decision of the Faculty Council is final. 
 
An appeal will be denied for the following reasons: 
 

1. The student would like additional information to be considered that was not in the 
original “Candidate Form.” 

2. The student is not the person appealing the decision. 
3. The appeal is based on another student’s acceptance. 
4. The appeal is presented in a disrespectful manner. 

 


